
Dean Jackson 
 

Washington State Department of Ecology

At this time has the Department of Ecology requested private industry farmers to conduct their own
investigations of CAFO's and to report their findings accordingly? A simple question and I'm sure
the DOE has conducted such requests.

Thank You
Dean Jackson
Mountlake Terrace, WA


